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Submission Re: Sydney Football Stadium Redevelopment  
I do not supposrt this proposal for the following reasons:-  
 
The location for major sports and entertainment facilities should be in Western Sydney 
where the larger population resides which demands such facilities and Not on the city 
fringe with inadequate public transport.  
Unaswered traffic and parking problems associated with the SCG/SFS still exist after 
many years. What are the current proposals? The City and South East Light Rail fiasco 
will not be able to adequately address these problems. The convenience and flexibility of 
car transport is part of living standards in this city.  
 
The proposal is not just about sports - it is about creating a multi-complex entertainment 
precinct. Again, it is the population of Western Sydney which demands these facilities.  
 
Infrastructure NSW is giving a timeframe of six months to assess the project - a fast 
determination for a project of this size and complexity. The Government appears to be 
fast tracking an apporval so demolition of the current stadium can occur before the next 
election. 
 
Finally, i am appalled by the misplaced priorities and at the shocking waste of public 
funding and secrecy surrounding the process  
 
Yours faithfully  


